
 Dear Members of the House of the Oregon House, 

 I implore you to vote against this measure that guts funding for measure 110. 

 Are you not the people’s House? As such, you should not balk on your promise to 
 the people, especially not the funding for measure 110, which was voted on and 
 approved by a solid majority of the people themselves! 

 This program is in its infancy, a major cut like this would debilitate it to the point 
 of it not being able to render any good for the public, thus squandering most 
 resources already spent on it. You’d be throwing out the baby with the bathwater. 

 Finally, if you are serious about tackling our critical houseless problem, you will 
 wind up spending at least this cut times 500% percent just trying to deal with the 
 large percentage of the houseless population that is either abusing or addicted to 
 drugs. 

 Again, I implore you to vote against this measure in order to uphold the will of 
 Oregonians! 

 Yours truly, 
 Henry Exerjian 
 Fairview, Oregon 


